
 

Ms. Jade Knight 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

Compliance Assurance Program 

Southeast District – West Palm Beach 

 

June 8, 2023 

 

Dear Ms. Knight, 

  

On May 23, 2023, a site inspection was conducted at the Cummins Sales and Service branch 

located at 3754 Interstate Park Way, Riviera Beach, FL 33404.  This correspondence serves as 

response to your email dated May 26, 2023, regarding a list of items for follow-up.  Responses 

are as follows: 

 

1.  “At the time of the inspection the cleaning state on the outside wall was coated 
all around with used oil with various buckets and a filter covered in used oil.  
There were major cracks in the concrete near the drain, which could lead to used 
oil seeping through into the soil beneath.” 
 

a. The oil filter was placed in the “used oil filter” container & the wash bay has 

been cleaned. 

  

 
 

b. We have contacted several contractors regarding the cracks in the concrete.  

We have approached several contractors, who are conducting site visits this 

week.  The contractors are preparing quotes to seal and/or repair the cracks.  



 

 

2. “At the time of inspection one of the Satellite Accumulation Area were 2 red 
trash bins.  One of the container labels was worn out and illegible.” 

a. The can has been relabeled.  

 
 

3. “At the time of inspection there was a used oil caddy with no ‘used oil’ label.” 
a. The caddy has been relabeled. 

 
 

Please advise if there is any additional information that is needed upon your review.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Phil Alcantara 

Area General Manager 

Cummins Sales and Service  

3754 Interstate Park Way 

Riviera Beach, FL 33404 


